DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL
WASHINGTON, DC 20420

May 26, 2021

Marc Levy

15 Winter Street, Apt. 5
Salem, MA 01970
Dear Mr. Levy:

. TheU.S. i)epaftnient of Veterans Affairs Office of inspectdr General (OIG) Hotline
received your submission; the reference number in our system is 2021-18986.

The OIG has carefully rev'iewed the allegations you submitted and determined that the
issues do not fall within the purview of our organization. To address your concerns please
contact the State of Massachusetts Department of Veteran's Services.

Thank you for contacting the VA OIG Hotline.

Sincerely,

Erin/RP#79 .
VA OIG Hotline (53H)



